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Dear parents and guardians,  

 

We hope that you are all enjoying the new year. Best wishes to you all for 2024 

 

• Dance with Vicki has started against this term. It is good to welcome Vicki back to school. The 

Board of Management are paying the cost of the classes. 

• Next week we are having Well Being Week in the school. Ms Conlon and Ms Dooney and the 

Amber Flag committee and organising this week. The committee have organised some Well Being 

Homework – so all the family can get involved.  

ODD Sock Day will take place on Friday 2nd. Children can wear odd socks on the day to show we 

are all different and it is ok to be different.  

The Amber School committee are collecting 2 E per family on the day for Pieta House.  

Keep an eye on the website for further information and activities.      

• We encourage all families to check children’s hair for headlice this weekend. If your child has any 

unwanted visitors please go to the chemist for treatment shampoo.  

 

• Enrolment for the school year starting September 2024 is now open. If your child hopes to start in 

Junior Infants please contact Eilise for a form.  

• St Attracta’s Community school is now accepting enrolment for next September’ First Year class. 

Information is available on their website.  

 

Car Park: We have had more complaints about parking in the school carpark.  

 

NOBODY should be parking on double yellow lines. 

A child will be injured due to careless parking. The Board of Management will have to consider 

closing the car park if people cannot drive and park safely.  

Please remember the path between the school and the car park does not belong to the school. We 

have been given access to the path to allow children to walk safely into school. The fencing is also 

not our property. Children shouldn’t be climbing or sitting on the fencing.  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

• School closed Monday February 5th (Bank Holiday) 

• School closed Thursday 15th February and Friday 16th February (Mid-Term Break) 

• School closed Monday 18th March (St Patrick’s Day) 

• School retreat 20th and 21st March (Confirmation Class) 

• School closing for Easter holidays 22nd March 

 

 
 

 


